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NORTHSIDE COIN CLUB 

        

C IN CHATTER  
P.O. Box 1837  Broomfield, CO 80038-1837 May 2014 

Founded  in  2001,  Member: ANA, CWNA 

Upcoming Meeting Announcement 

The monthly Northside Coin Club meeting will be held on Tuesday May 13
th

, 2014 at 7 PM (doors open at 

6:30) at the Cimarron Village Community Building in Broomfield, see our web site 

www.northsidecoinclub.org for directions. 

Other Announcements 

Dues are overdue! Dues are $12 for Adult members and $1 for Junior members. You can bring your check 

(made out to “Northside Coin Club”) or cash to the May meeting or mail your check to NSCC   PO Box 

1837   Broomfield, CO  80038-1837. Don’t risk not getting your newsletter, get your dues paid! 

RAFFLE PRIZE – This months’ Raffle Prize is a 1939 Lincoln Cent graded MS66 RD by PCGS. 

PROGRAM – The program this month is the “The Fabulous $10 Million Saddle Ridge Gold Coin Hoard” 

by Bob Bair. Bob has presented many other enjoyable and educational programs to the NSCC members, and 

this one should be no exception. 

SNACKS – No one has volunteered to bring snacks in May. 

If you would like to bring snacks, just sign up on the attendance sheet for the month you would like to bring 

them. 

No one has signed up yet to bring snacks for any other future meetings. 

COIN of the MONTH – Canadian Coin. (A nice, no problems coin, which you, as a collector, would like to 

have, would be appreciated).   

[The “Coin of the Month” works as follows. Bring one coin, of the type described as the featured coin of the 

month, preferably in a 2x2 or flip. If you bring a coin, you will get a ticket in the drawing and your coin goes 

into the pot. We then draw one ticket and the winner gets the entire pot of coins that were featured. 

SHOW and TELL – Bring some interesting item from your collection that you would like to show the 

members and give a quick (1 minute) talk on. 

http://www.northsidecoinclub.org/
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ANA NEWS – No ANA news to report this month. 

 

UPCOMING PROGRAMS –  A Swap Meet will be held in the coming months. 
 

 

 

Minutes, Notes, and Happening of last months’ meeting  

Last month’s meeting was held on April 8
th

. We had 15 members in attendance along with 1 spouse and we 

had a new member join. Welcome to Andrew L. 

 

President Dave F. called the meeting to order at 7:02. 

Dave had various coin magazines, papers, and Greysheets to borrow this month. 

Some interesting news items; An article in the March edition of the Numismatist talked about the 500
th

 

anniversary of the first printed coin book from 1514. 25 known copies of the 1
st
 addition exist. It contained 

204 images. Another article on the Baseball Commemorative which is the first US coin that is curved. The 

SS Central America ship wreck was awarded to a salvage company who will again attempt to bring up more 

gold coins and bars. The ship was first found in 1987 and the gold that was salvaged ended up in a court 

dispute.  

Dave reported on recent coin shows. The Ft. Collins show had good traffic but slow sales for Dave. The 

Albuquerque  show was a great show for Dave. 

Dave then reviewed the upcoming shows. 

Dave reviewed the Door Prizes, Raffle, and Coin of the Month for this meeting. 

A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes that were in the Newsletter.  

A motion was made and seconded to approve the Treasurers report. We currently have $3,159.52 in the club 

account. (Remember that any adult member may see the complete Treasurer’s report by simply requesting to 

view it at the meeting.) 

Dave acknowledged Mark H. for sending out a Thank You to John Dean for the CENTS Bingo game he 

donated to the club. 

Steve L. indicated that he had the first 2014 State Parks Quarter and also Presidential Dollars. 

 

Old Business 

Dave reminded the club members that dues are due. 

Dave had contacted the Broomfield Enterprise about getting our meeting night corrected in the listing in the 

paper. 

Dave paid the club’s ANA membership dues. 

New Business 

Dave indicated that he needed to pay the $10 fee to the State of Colorado for our club registration. 

 

Last Months’ Show and Tell Recap 

No time for Show and Tell this month due to the program. 

  

Prize Winners 

Coin of the Month: Kennedy Half Dollar. A pot of 7 halves, including 1-90% silver and 1-40% sliver  was 

won by Dave We. 

Door Prize: The door prize, a 1975 Mint Set, was won by Kent J. 

Raffle Prize: 1943 Walking Liberty Half Dollar graded AU-55 by ANACS was won by Dick C. 

Youth Door Prize: No youth prize this month. 



3 

 

 

Thanks again to Ron Z. for donating prizes that are specifically to be given to Junior members. 

 

 

Program 

The program in April was a “Numismatic Identification Roundtable”  Member brought some items from 

their collections that they didn’t know about and other members of the club helped them figure out what they 

had. Many interesting items where passed among the members. 
 

 

 

 

 

Requests 

 

If you have pictures of coins that you would like to see in the Coin Chatter under the Coin Picture of the 

Month, please email them to your Secretary. I would prefer jpeg files that are 40k or less in size with a white 

background. 

 

If you would like to write an article on a coin subject that interests you, and you think other members would 

be interested in that subject also, send it to your Secretary and it can be published in the Coin Chatter. 

 

The NSCC needs programs! If you have a program idea or know of someone who can do a program at an 

upcoming NSCC meeting, contact the NSCC President or Secretary. 

  

The President  or Secretary can be contacted at info@northsidecoinclub.org 

mailto:info@northsidecoinclub.org


4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                      Coin Picture of the Month 

 
                                                                                                                   

 
                                                                                                              One of the cans containing the Saddle Ridge Hoard 

U P C O M I N G  C O I N  S H O W S  

MAY 9TH - 11TH 

DENVER COIN EXPO 

NATIONAL WESTERN COMPLEX – EXPO HALL 

I-70 & BRIGHTON BLVD. EXIT 

DENVER, CO 

10AM TO 6PM FRIDAY & SATURDAY 

10AM TO 4PM SUNDAY 

ADMISSION $5.00/DAY  $8.00/3-DAY PASS 

CONTACT: CHUCK HAYS (720) 445-4093 

ROCKYMTNEXPOS.COM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

O F F I C E R S  &  D I R E C T O R S  

F O R  2014  

PRESIDENT    

DAVE F. 

VICE PRESIDENT * 

DAVE WI. 

SECRETARY  

MARK H. 

TREASURER * 

DAVE WE. 

DIRECTOR # 1 * 

KENT J. 

DIRECTOR # 2   

RON Z. 

DIRECTOR # 3 * 

LINDA H. 

 

* INDICATES THAT THIS PERSONS’ TERM EXPIRES AT THE 

END OF 2014 

 

 

http://www.denvercoinexposhows.com/
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Secretary’s Editorial Page 
(Views here are mine and may not reflect the views of the NSCC or its other officers) 

 

No editorial this month. 

 

If you would like to submit an article for the newsletter or an editorial to be used in the “Secretary's Editorial 

Page”, just email it to me at info@northsidecoinclub.org . 
 

 

mailto:info@northsidecoinclub.org

